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January 25, 2011



Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
PO Box 2319, 2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Sir/Madam: 

Re: Board File #EW-2010-0375



As per LOD_ew_onte_20110 we have posted the Notice of Application and Written Hearing, with the Ontario government logo and the words “Ontario Energy Board” to our website at http://www.ontera.ca/en/energyrenewal.html

We have also made available copies for public review at O.N.Tel Inc. office at 555 Oak St. North Bay ON P1B  8L3.

This letter is being sent to the Board electronically by email, and two hard copies sent to the Board Secretary.

If you require any further information, or wish to discuss, please contact Sandy Plante at (705) 472-4500, ext. 424, or by e-mail and sandy.plante@ontera.ca.

Yours truly,




Sandy Plante 
Ontera Operations
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